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The Government 
Of Turkey 
 

  
February 2023 

 
                        
 
 

Dear Members 

 

Request from the Turkish Authorities for Confirmatory Letters of P&I Cover for Ships Entering 

Turkish Controlled International Straits and Turkish Waters, Ports and Terminals 

 

Members are referred to Club Circular L.407 issued in December 2022 and the agreement reached 

between the International Group of P&I Clubs and the Government of Turkey regarding the Government 

of Turkey’s requirement that ships carrying crude oil and transiting or entering Turkish waters from 2 

December 2022 must provide letters of confirmation from the owner’s P&I Club attesting that cover will 

remain in place while the ship is in Turkish waters. 

 

The Club can now confirm that this same agreement applies to ships over 300gt carrying petroleum 

products (listed in MARPOL Annex I – Appendix I) through Turkish controlled waters. 

 

Members are advised to contact the Club for further information and for the documentation needed for 

ships carrying such cargoes, as well as crude oil cargoes. 

 

 

 

 
Club Circular: L.417 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

STEAMSHIP MUTUAL UNDERWRITING 

ASSOCIATION LIMITED  

 
 
 

Confirmatory Letters of P&I Cover 

https://www.steamshipmutual.com/sites/default/files/medialibrary/files/L.407.pdf
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